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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 9, 2024 

NOMINATIONS OPEN FOR ATHENA LEADERSHIP AWARDS 

 
KENNEWICK, Wash., – Nominations are now open for the ATHENA Leadership Awards. The awards will 

be presented to two women at the Tri-City Regional Chamber of Commerce’s annual Tri-Cities Women 

in Business Conference on Tuesday, September 24, 2024. 

The two awards, the ATHENA Leadership Award and the ATHENA Young Professional Leadership Award, 

honor women in leadership roles that make them effective, admirable, and successful leaders who have 

also contributed to the development and empowerment of others. 22 local women have been honored 

with ATHENA awards since 2012. 

Nomination forms for the ATHENA awards can be found at tricityregionalchamber.com/athena-

awards.html. Nominations will be accepted until Friday, August 2, 2024. The Tri-City Regional Chamber 

of Commerce Awards & Recognition Committee will review all nominations and select the award 

winners. The recipient must be present at the Women in Business Conference ATHENA Awards 

Luncheon on September 24 to receive the award. 

For questions regarding the ATHENA Leadership Awards, please contact Ricki Sosebee, Events Director, 

at 509.491.3230 or ricki.sosebee@tricityregionalchamber.com. 

The Tri-City Regional Chamber of Commerce is the catalyst, convener and champion for community and 

business prosperity. For further details about the Regional Chamber, visit 

www.tricityregionalchamber.com or call 509.736.0510.   
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